
Offering boxes are located inside the sanctuary  
on the wall beside the entrance/exit doors or you 

can scan the attached QR code to take you  
to our online giving site. 

IMPORTANT DATES 
 
• August 25 — BGMC Offering 
          Board Meeting 4:30 pm 
 

• August 29 — Celebrate Recovery 6:30 pm 
 

• September 6-8 — Girls Retreat 
 

• September 7 — Men’s Prayer Breakfast 8:00 am 
 

• September 8 — Drama Team practice 5:00-5:45 pm 
 

• September 12 — Open the City Gates Prayer Service 6:00 pm 
 

• September 13-14 — WM Courageous Sisterhood Retreat 
 

• September 24 — Light for the Lost Tour 
 

• September 27-29 — Pow Wow 

 
PRAYER SERVICE 

 

There will be a Community Prayer Service on Thursday, September 
12 at 6:00 pm at the Lewis Family Pavilion in the Historical Park.  
The theme for this interdenominational service is “Opening and Clos-
ing the Gates”.  The biblical theme of this prayer event comes from 
Psalms 24.  Our goal is to have the elders (pastors and leaders) of 
various churches coming together to pray for opening the gates to 
the King of Glory and closing the gates to the fallen deceiver.  Mark 
your calendar and plan to be with us.  
 

LET’S PRAY 
 

There are prayer guides at the Welcome Center from U.S. Missions 
outlining 30 days of prayer for our nation.  Feel free to pick one up. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Rev. Lanis Lewis · Rev. Terry Bonds 
Rev. Mike Taylor 

328 May Avenue · P.O. Box 457 · Lincolnton, GA  30817 
www.firstagl.org · 706-359-7237 · office@firstagl.org  

  
 
 
 
 

August 25, 2024 
 

Welcome to First Assembly of God.  We are so glad to have you! 
Please stop by the Welcome Center.  We have a gift for you. 

 
SANCTUARY FLOWERS 

 

The flowers in the sanctuary today are given by Beth Wells Warn-
er in honor of her husband, Andy Warner, for his 80th birthday.  

 
BGMC OFFERING 

 

We will receive a special offering for Boys and Girls Missionary 
Challenge today.  Funds raised through BGMC go to meet the 
needs of missionaries around the world with a special emphasis 
on kids helping kids.  Kingdom Kids is giving and raising money 
for BGMC throughout the month of August and they would like to 
give you a chance to partner with them.  Please be in prayer 
about what God would have you give.  
 

MEN’S MINISTRY 
 

The next Men’s Ministry Prayer Breakfast will be Saturday, Sep-
tember 7 at 8:00 am in the Social Room. Please sign-up at the 
Welcome Center if you plan to attend.  
 

DRAMA TEAM 
 

Any middle or high schoolers that are interested in the next black 
light skit, please sign-up at the Welcome Center.  Practices will be 
on Sunday from 5:00-5:45 pm with the first practice starting on 
Sunday, September 8th.  

 
 
 

New daily devotionals for the next quarter  
are at the Welcome Center. 
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